
 

   

 
Sept 22, 2015 
 

Crowdfunding Public Information Session in Truro, NS 
 
Halifax - The Nova Scotia Securities Commission is holding a free public information session on 
the new rules for the equity crowdfunding exemptions on Oct. 15. 
 
The event will take place at the Nova Scotia Community College in Truro from noon until 2 p.m. 
in Salon C, 36 Arthur St. 
 
The session is in partnership with the Financial and Consumer Services Commission in New 
Brunswick and PEI Securities Commission. Information will be given on the new securities rules 
that will allow individuals and companies to crowdfund business projects using internet portals, 
as well as raise funds pursuant to other rules.  
 
The session is open to potential and existing business owners, industry participants and local 
community members who are interested in raising capital and will include speakers from the 
Financial and Consumer Services Commission, Nova Scotia Securities Commission, Cox and 
Palmer and Ernst and Young. 
 
The Crowdfunding Exemption and the Start-Up Exemption are designed to meet the needs of 
start-ups and small and medium sized enterprises at different stages of growth while providing a 
number of investor protection measures.  
 
For more information: http://nssc.novascotia.ca/sites/default/files/Truro-Crowdfunding-Event-
Oct-15-2015.pdf 
 
 
Please RSVP by Oct 9, 2015 to: 
     Tanya Wiltshire 

Securities Commission 
902-424-8586 
E-mail: tanya.wiltshire@novascotia.ca 
 

5251 Duke St., Ste. 400 

Duke Tower   tel:(902) 424-7768 
PO Box 458   fax: (902) 424-4625 

Halifax, NS                                   http://nssc.novascotia.ca/ 

B3J 2P8 
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